

Strategic Planning Task Force

February 22, 2017

Dear Campus Community,

The Strategic Planning Task Force was charged with reviewing the strategic plan from 2011 and providing updates. Attached is the draft of the updates for the UA Little Rock strategic plan. This draft will be used to solicit campus feedback. Please review it in preparation for the up-coming town halls and survey.

The town halls will be centered on a specific goal (for roughly the first 3/4 of the meeting) with an opportunity to provide general feedback at the end of the meeting. This will allow the campus to make comments on the area of their primary interest while also allowing folks to attend at least one town hall.

The schedule of town halls are:

Goal One:	Monday, February 27	Stella Boyle	11-12
Goal Two:	Tuesday, February 28	DSC B/C	10-11
Goal Three:	Wednesday, March 1	EIT Auditorium	3-4
Goal Four:	Thursday, March 2	DSC B/C	10-11
Goal Five:	Friday, March 3	Reynolds Building Auditorium	10-11

Formal recommendations will be made to the Strategic Planning Task Force through the campus governing bodies: Student Government Association (President Connor Donovan), Staff Senate (President Laura McLellan), and Faculty Senate (President Andrew Wright). Direct input will be accepted from any of the Vice Chancellors as well.

Faculty Senate will receive its recommendations from the Planning and Finance Committee (Chair: Rosalie Cheatham).

The Strategic Planning Task Force will review the formal recommendations from the campus and take action (accept, accept with revisions, reject with feedback to the recommender) and forward its formal recommendation to the chancellor.

The Strategic Planning Task Force consists of:

Deborah Baldwon (co-chair) Andrew Wright (co-chair)

Ed Anson Brian Berry
Cody Decker Connor Donovan
Sharon Downs Richard Harper
Zartashia Javid Dominique Thomas

Lawrence Whitman